From: Katherine Neebe
mailto:Katherine.N walmart.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 10:55
AM

To: Michael Hansen
<mhansen@consumer.org>; Chris
Cochran
<Christopher.Cochran@walmart.com=>
Cc: Perls, Dana <DPerls@foe.org>;
Jaydee Hanson

<jhanson @centerforfoodsafety.org>
Subject: RE: Discussion on GE salmon

Hi Michael,

Thank you for the note and nice to hear
from you!

Has additional research come to light that
you'd like to share? Or has your position
altered? If you could let us know a little
background about what you would like to
discuss, we can work to set something up.
| want to ensure the conversation is
productive and a good use of everyone's
time!

In both our phone conversations and the
attached, we have conveyed that we have
no plans to sell GMO-salmon. Feel free to
reference the note if any of your
stakeholders are curious. Of course please
refer any media inquiries you receive
regarding our position over to our shop. |
am happy to put those journalists in touch
with the relevant spokesperson if they
need additional clarification.

Best,
Katherine



